On April 28, we will discuss with Senators the framework of the plan, expanding on the approach we have taken and highlighting some of the significant turning points that occurred during the consultation process. Please go to the Task Force website <a href="http://www.queensu.ca/sapti/nd">http://www.queensu.ca/sapti/nd</a> click on the Drafting link to review the preliminary version. Sections will be posted as the first drafts are developed continue to welcome input throughout the process.

Our

The APTF's consultations between January and April included the following:

Principal Woolf, January 19
Senate (preliminary oral report), January 20
Senate (informal session on Writing, Inquiry, and Interdisciplinarity), February 17
Town Hall (on Writing), March 7
AVP/Dean of Student Affairs John Pierce, with Roxy Dennischewart and Arig
Girgrah, March 9